
 

 

 
                                                       
 

21st November 2024  
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We kindly remind you that parking in front of the red barriers is prohibited during school 

drop-off and pick-up times. It is crucial that this area remains clear to ensure emergency 

vehicles can access the gym and academy without obstruction.  
 

Additionally, please ensure that the entrance to the NPA car park is always kept clear, 

allowing cars to turn and find parking spaces easily. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in keeping our academy environment 

safe. 

 

If you have any questions about the information shared in this letter, please contact the 

academy office.   

  

Yours sincerely,  

   

Craig Hayes  

Executive Headteacher   

 

 

 

 

 


